
 

 

 

 

 

 

18 July 2022  

 

Excellency,  

 

Pursuant to my letter dated 30 June regarding the High-level Thematic Debate entitled 

“Moment for Nature” to be held on Tuesday, 19 July 2022 in the General Assembly Hall, 

United Nations Headquarters, I have the honour to enclose herewith the final programme. 

 

In order to facilitate engaging and meaningful discussions, there will not be a pre-

established list of speakers. Moderators for each segment will engage directly with delegations 

and stakeholders from the floor. Delegations wishing to take the floor should press the microphone 

button on the console before them when the interactive segments begin. Given the time limitations, 

delegations are encouraged to intervene in only one segment, and to limit interventions to three 

minutes.  

 

I continue to count on your support, as well as that of the broader UN system, civil 

society, and all relevant stakeholders, in securing an impactful outcome from the Moment for 

Nature to help secure the future we want. 

 

For further information on the meeting, you may contact Mr. Fakasoa Tealei, Sustainable 

Development Team Leader fakasoa.tealei@un.org , and Mr. Mohammed Shaker, Senior Adviser 

on Sustainable Development mohammed.shaker@un.org, at my Office. 

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.  

 

 

 

 

Abdulla SHAHID 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives and  

Permanent Observers to the United Nations  

New York 
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